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MINISTER 
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Class of 2022 
 

 

 

PGBC CemePGBC CemePGBC CemePGBC Cemeteryteryterytery    
Thanks to all who brought flowers for decoration to 

remember and honor loved ones.  The cemetery 

committee is able to keep our cemetery grounds beautiful 

and well-maintained through your donations and 

generosity.  If you did not have an opportunity to make 

your donation during decoration, please send your check 

payable to Pleasant Grove Cemetery Fund to either the 

church (3736 Tuckaleechee Pike, Maryville, TN  37804) 

or to Dan Blevens (802 Country Lane, Walland, TN 

37886). Thank you for your support. 

Dan Blevens 
 

WMU MWMU MWMU MWMU Miiiission Projectssion Projectssion Projectssion Project    
WMU will be collecting children’s Bible story books, 

coloring books, and crayons during the months of May 

and June. These items will be delivered to the CHARM 

ministry in Townsend for the summer program. Place the 

books on the table beside the Sunday School office. Items 

will be collected through Sunday, June 12th. We will let 

you know what the new summer project will be as soon 

as we get an update from the Baptist Center. 
 

MemoriMemoriMemoriMemorial al al al DayDayDayDay    FlagsFlagsFlagsFlags    
If you know someone who was part of the US military 

and was buried in Pleasant Grove Cemetery this past 

year, please contact Ervil or Myra Headrick at (865) 983-

7609 with the information. 
 

Security Volunteers 
Sunday, May 15th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Vernon Stephens  

2nd Service Stanley Janeway 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

 

 

 



Homebound Member of the Week 

15-21 

  

Dennis and Ginger Morgan 

3099 S Lee Hwy SW 

Cleveland, TN 37311 

 

2022 VBS 

This year’s VBS will start the evening of Sunday, June 

26th and run until Thursday, June 30th. 
 

OOOOnline Givinline Givinline Givinline Givinnnngggg    

We are ready to launch our online giving application. 

There are instruction sheets in the foyer for giving 

through our pgbctn.org website and/or a downloadable 

app for your smartphone (android or Apple).  The 

smartphone app is still under development, but the online 

giving portion is ready to receive your one-time gift or 

you can set up recurring gifts.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Lisa Hill at the church office at (865) 977-

1526, Wed. or Thurs. 9AM-2PM. 

 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. May 15th  7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. May 22nd  4:30 PM 

Church Office Closed Mon. May 30th   

Men’s Breakfast Sat. June 4th   8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. June 13th   6:00 PM 

 

KITKITKITKIT    

It has been my pleasure to serve as leader of Keep in 

Touch for the last few years.  I feel it is time to pass the 

torch to another.  There are many who are able to carry 

on.  It does not have to be a woman.  Men do a great job 

as well.  Pray and ask God if I can be the one. Love and 

many blessings.   

Karen Coppenger 

 

PAVILION REPAVILION REPAVILION REPAVILION RESERVATIONSSERVATIONSSERVATIONSSERVATIONS    
Are you in need of a fun place to host a Sunday School 

party, a birthday party, or a family get-together?  The 

pavilion is an excellent outdoor venue.   
 

It is equipped with a covered patio, kitchen with stovetop, 

microwave, and refrigerator.   Bathroom facilities are 

available as well as extra tables and chairs.   
 

If you would like to reserve the pavilion, please contact 

the church office at (865) 977-1526.  You will need to stop 

by the office prior to your event to pick up the keys for 

the bathroom and kitchen.   

 

LibLibLibLibrary Newsrary Newsrary Newsrary News    
Volunteers are needed to help reorganize the library. If 

you are interested, please call Lisa Hill at (865) 441-8160. 

Thanks! 

 

Newsletter Information 

With the cost of postage rising and to help us be better 

stewards, would you like to receive the newsletter by 

email? If so, please send an email to pgbc@pgbctn.org. 

 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday  
 

PGBC Cookbooks 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a 1998 Edition of 

the PGBC “Table Treasures” Cookbook, please contact 

the office.  The cost per cookbook is now reduced to 

$10.00. The office is open Monday - Thursday, 9:00 AM - 

2:30 PM. 
 


